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Kid's Kamp Korner

We are still in need of counselors/leaders and co counselors/co leaders. We will also need a
lifeguard. Continue to pray for next years kamp. We are excited to see where God will take us!
Our next meeting will be on September 16th at 6:30 at HBA. If you are interested in helping
in anyway, or have some new ideas, our next meeting is September 16.

The month of September, we would like everyone to collect paper products (paper towels,
plates, bowls, cups and plastic silverware) for Kamp next year. At the end of the month,
please take all the items collected to HBA office.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Sharon Newland or Keith Rowland.
Please be in prayer for Kid’s Kamp 2020.
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A BBQ Contest September 7, 2019 will start o3 ) ,/

the On Mission Celebration

1:00pm - Cooking contest will begin
5:00pm - Judging

5:30pm - Dinner

6:30pm - Rally for On Mission Celebration

To register for cooking or judging call the HBA
office

Please sign up to bring sides.
Drinks will be provided by the HBA Office.
Event will be held at the HBA Office.

;';BCH Foundation
~ 2019 Apple Festival

The Final Apple Festival
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“NEWS FROM OUR CHURCHES”

|Bethany: The saints at Bethany hosted the HBA gospel concert featuring the Dixie Echoes on August 1. Several of our
men passed out gospel tracts at the State Fair. We considered the progress of missions in West Africa during our monthly
missions movie night. Our Men's Morning Fellowship met for breakfast, Bible study and prayer on the 24th. We viewed the

| recent released animated version of "Pilgrim's Progress" on the 25th. We'll serve a meal at the Community Cafe on the

| 20th. Several recent attenders participated in a Membership Class as a prerequisite for church membership. Pastor Bowen

| continued his morning sermon series through Hebrews and evening messages from Ecclesiastes. August 23rd is the 60th
anniversary of Bethany Baptist Church!

:Bethlehem: Happy summer from Bethlehem Baptist! Our summer has been very exciting! We had two members come
home from a camp in Colorado and one member on a summer long mission trip. Our church decided to do Mission Sedalia
and help area needs, so we have been filling the little pantries around town. We have had one baptism this month. Stay cool
and God Bless.

| Calvary: Men’s breakfast was held the first Saturday of the month. Thanks to Chris and his helpers for a great breakfast.
Brenda Denney, in concert, was a special evening concert Sunday, August 4th. Missouri State Fair August 8th through 18th. |
Over 20 Church members worked the Missouri Baptist Tent. A total of 40 were saved during this time. Pastor Don wanted to
thank all who helped share their testimony and talk to many that came to the tent. Calvary’s annual business meeting was
held August 21st followed by bible study and prayer. Calvary’s choir started practice after a two month vacation. Michael
| Sproles began the music for upcoming specials and music for Sundays services. Visits to E.W. Thompson, Fair View and

‘Rest Haven. Message from Pastor Don and singing with residents. AWANA training with those who have signed up to serve
| AWANA was held in Kansas City, Mo. August 24th. Kick-off for AWANA will be Wednesday, August 28th 5:45pm. T-Shirts
were ordered for the up-coming Round-up Sunday that will be held next Month to kick-off Sunday School Year. T-Shirts will
|say “ Love My Church” A Meal will be provided by the church after morning service and everyone is encourage to bring

|“Their One” to church that Sunday. |

| East Sedalia: The D-Life Groups met on August 8th. This is a small discipleship group for men or women consisting of 4-6

|individuals who want to grow in their walk with Christ and to assist others in doing the same. Meetings will be on a weekly

| basis. On Aug. 13 we began participating in the Central Missouri Food Bank Distribution with a very large group of people
taking advantage of the program. Distributions will be the second Tuesday of the month. We are praying for the On Mission
Celebration in September.

| Katy Park: Held a Back to School Bash at Centennial Park on August 3, where we collected school supplies to give to
CASA, gave away appreciation gift bags to teachers as well as prayed over teachers and students; provided a meal at the
Community Café on August 20th; ministered to the residents of Fairview Nursing Home on August 25; on August 30th we
had our 21st Annual Fish Fry at the Shriner’s Hall. |
Mt. Herman: We have been a help to Bro. Robert in many ways. We had people help with the State Fair Tent by providing |
| muscle for set-up and break-down. Our people are participating in the OMC by providing housing, meals and transportation

H‘or the event. Sunday September 8, after the missionary speaker, we will have our annual fish fry for the noon meal.

Mt. Olive: We are making plans to participate in the On Mission Celebration. We are looking forward to meeting and
fellowshipping with our Missionaries. On Oct. 4,5, and 6 our church will have special services to Celebrate 145 years of
ministry to the community.

| Providence: Our church in praying for the up-coming mission emphasis as we look forward to hearing different
missionaries speak and share about the work they are doing for the Lord. We had a good VBS with a staff of enthused |

| workers who did a tremendous job, July 22-26. one of our staff members brought their family camper to the church which |

| was used as a teaching site for one part of our VBS. We had a total enroliment of 31 counting staff and children . Our

| mission offering was $196.00 we had a good number of people present for family night at the close of VBS. Afterwards a

|time of refreshments was enjoyed by all present. We have already sent an offering in for our School of Missions. The pastor

| brought watermelons he had grown for each family one Sunday morning. We will soon be setting our goals for the State
Missions Offering. We have been blessed by having visitors to our worship services on many of our Sundays.

Smithton: We lost our dear church family member, Dale Jorgenson. He will be sorely missed but we know he is with our
Lord. Our annual fish fry is coming up on Sept. 21st from 4-7pm in the Smithton City Park. Come enjoy the outdoors and eat |
a fish dinner for free. We are looking forward to hearing from some missionaries during the OMC. ‘





